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Submission N00217LZ7L I
Date Received: Zf‘-ng.B

From: Graham Anderson [ando@Enerstrat.com.au] Secretary
Sent: Monday, 4 August 2003 4:54 PM —
To:  Committee, FCA (REPS) R

Subject: presumption of joint custody

Committee Secretary :
Standing Committee on Family and Community Affairs LT
Child Custody Arrangements Inquiry T
Department of the House of Representatives

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

FCA.REPS h.qov.au

Dear Committee

This letter is a submission to the Committee's inquiry into the Child Custody Arrangements
Inquiry.

Given that the best interests of the child are the paramount consideration, | am in favour of
the proposed presumption of joint custody. | think that the best way to have good outcomes
for children is to seek optimal outcomes for both parents.

Presumption of joint custody is the least worst system.

Regards,

Graham Anderson

19 Banksia Street .
0" Connor e

ACT 2602

4/08/2003



